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UPCOMING TRAFFIC SAFETY ENFORCEMENTS

Tigard Police officers will be taking part in several upcoming traffic safety
enforcements throughout the summer.

From Independence Day celebrations (July 3 = July 7) through Labor Day
celebrations (August 22 — September 2), Tigard Police will provide dedicated DUII
patrols across the city.

Officers will also be conducting enforcements focused on distracted driving and
speed throughout the months of July and August, which typically mark the peak of
the summer travel season.

Members of the Tigard Police Traffic Safety Unit take part in various enforcements
throughout the year focused on a range of safety issues, including DUII, distracted
driving, speed, pedestrian safety, seat belt use and proper car seat installation. The
goal is to educate drivers and improve traffic safety behaviors, hopefully resulting
in fewer crashes and injuries on the road.

These enforcements are made possible thanks to federally funded overtime hours,
administered by the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration, in partnership
with the Oregon Department of Transportation and Oregon Impact.
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